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Catholic Bishops of Florida Praise Governor’s Approval of 15-Week Abortion Ban 
 

TALLAHASSEE – Today, Governor Ron DeSantis signed into law HB 5 that limits abortions in Florida to 
the first 15 weeks of pregnancy. The new law also includes provisions to improve infant health and analyze 
and reduce fetal and infant mortality. In support of the governor’s action, the Florida Conference of Catholic 
Bishops issued the following statement: 
 
“The Catholic bishops of Florida are grateful for Governor DeSantis’ commitment to defend unborn children 
and their mothers. The governor’s leadership and support for a prohibition on abortions after 15 weeks 
gestation encouraged the legislature to take up and pass HB 5. We applaud his approval of this historic 
law. 
 
“We also commend Florida’s legislative leaders and especially bill sponsors, Senator Kelli Stargel (R-
Lakeland) and Representative Erin Grall (R-Vero Beach), who courageously accomplished the difficult task 
of advancing the bill through the committee process and floor debate in the Florida House and Senate. 
 
“While there is still work to be done, today’s bill signing marks significant progress towards full legal 
recognition of unborn children. Additionally, the bishops of Florida remain committed to supporting mothers 
in need during their pregnancies through parishes and other ministries, and the network of pregnancy 
centers across Florida.” 
 

#      #      # 

 
The Florida Conference of Catholic Bishops is an agency of the Catholic Bishops of Florida. It speaks for the Church in matters of 

public policy and serves as liaison to the executive, legislative and judicial branches of government. The archbishop and bishops of 

the seven (arch)dioceses in Florida constitute its board of directors. 
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